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Our motivation: 

Let us not become weary in doing good. (Galater 6,9) 

The Philippines - Child poverty – Catastrophe aid 

The “House of Hope” is almost ready to commence operation. The monies necessary for equipment have been transferred. 
Very soon, “thrown-away babies” from the area around the closed-down rubbish dump in Manila can be taken in. 

 
In the catastrophe region, further aid is being provided by Carsten Aust and his team. They are helping to build housing 
for large families.  
We will continue to financially support this. 

Deutschland 

A focus of attention was and is the provision of clothing, bed and bath linen, shoes, furniture and even school satchels for the 
children of the food bank customers (Tafelladen). The local newspaper Winnender Zeitung wrote an article about this 
(http://www.rmk-stiftung.de/winnender_zeitung_kammstiftung_tafelladen.pdf). We wish to thank Mrs Bauer and Mr Hammer 
for their never-tiring commitment. 

 
Thanks to the donation by Professor Klaus Fischer, we could further support the work of the „Eigen-Sinn“ in Freudenstadt. 
In 2014, this work by Mr Haist will continue to be supported. With the help of advice and deeds, stranded children and young 
people are being prepared and successfully supported on the way to a meaningful life.. 

Mozambique 

The work of the missonary family, Kirner, was supported. There, people are helped to help themselves with great success. 

Uganda Children’s Hospital in Lira 

We were able to continue supporting the missionary hospital in Lira. Although the missionary family, Göhner, has returned 
to Germany, these founders of the clinic are still responsible for the finances. At the moment we are considering how we 
might support a vocational college in North Uganda. 

Albania und Romania 

We continue to support the Amaro Tan School in Albania, where over 100 children from needy families receive tuition. 
 
In Romania we again supported the Christmas campaign of the „Hilfswerks Hoffnung“ in Rudersberg. 

Please help us! 

Thank you for your support! The challenges are rising. We will continue to invest our efforts to help the poorest of the poor, 
and we thank everyone who supports us in this.  
 
Your donations will again, in 2014, be passed on in full without any deductions whatsoever to the needy! 
 
Roland und Margot Kamm 

 

 

Contact: 
Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland und 
Margot Kamm 
Schütteläcker 6 
71364 Winnenden 
Phone + Fax: +49 (0) 71 95 / 7 30 55 
E-Mail: info@rmk-stiftung.de 
Internet: www.rmk-stiftung.de 

Donations account 
Stiftung Lebenshilfe 
Roland und Margot Kamm 
Account number: 1000 491 577 
Bank code number: 602 500 10 
Kreissparkasse Waiblingen 
IBAN: DE51 6025 0010 1000 491577 
BIC: SOLADES1WBN 

The "Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland and 
Margot Kamm" is recognised as a 
non-profit and charitable organisation 
by the fiscal office, Waiblingen and 
can provide donors with full tax 
benefits. 

 


